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During term two progress conversations, teachers will communicate progress to date and 

learning intentions for the remainder of the year.  We will once again be using the parent 

portal to book progress conversations. Progress conversations will be held on February 20th  

from 4:30—7:30 pm and the meetings will be 10 minutes in length.  

To register for a meeting, it is best to login using a computer.  Please click the Parent 

Portal Login on the Interlake School Division website (www.interlakesd.ca) to sign in and 

then book your time by clicking on “request interview” on the bottom left menu.  Once 

you have requested an interview time, you will be prompted to enter who will be attending 

and then asked to confirm and submit your request.  You can also check under the 

“review interviews” to make sure that the appointment you booked went through. Please 

call the office at 204-886-2620 if you have forgotten your password and need it reset, or if 

you do not have access to a computer to book your appointment. 

  

 
 

 

The Celebration Dinner was delicious.  

A BIG Thank you to: 

• Charison’s Turkey Hatchery for the 

donations of turkeys 

• Interlake Colony for cooking the meal 

• Farmhouse Café for the funfetti cookies 

• Town of Teulon for the use of the hall 

 

 

 

Thank you to the Public Service Alliance of 
Canada (PSAC) Winnipeg Reginal Women’s 
committee, for donating over $300.00 worth of 
breakfast food for our Breakfast Program.  

 

We would also like to thank Mona Simcoe for 

submitting this grant to support our breakfast 

program.  Everyone at Teulon Elementary is 

very grateful! 

 

 

 

Progress Conversations 

TEPAC’S Mabel’s Labels fundraiser is open all year long!!  These                                               

labels are laundry and dishwasher safe, and help us keep items out of the lost and 

found. Please make sure to select Teulon Elementary School when purchasing.                         

https://mabelslabels.ca 



 

 


